
 

Inspiration TSH Bulletin 
 

Newsletter 
We are excited to share with you the summer edition of the Inspiration Teaching School Hub 
newsletter.  

Conference 
The Inspiration SEND Network is very pleased to confirm that their first in-person conference is taking 
place on 2nd July at Thetford Academy. Their speakers will share best practice with you and provoke 
discussion and reflection about how to improve outcomes for learners with SEND. There will also be 
opportunities to network with colleagues and browse a range of stands from SEND organisations and 
services. Tickets are available here. 

Contact details 
If you would like some more information on any of our offers, or if you would like to receive our regular 
communications, please email inspirationteachinghub@inspirationtrust.org or phone 01603 733446.  

You can also find us on Twitter, Facebook, Instagram, LinkedIn or our website.  

https://inspiration-teaching.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/document/TSH-Newsletter-MAY.pdf?t=1652260672?ts=1652260672
https://inspiration-teaching.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/document/TSH-Newsletter-MAY.pdf?t=1652260672?ts=1652260672
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/inspiration-send-network-leadership-in-send-conference-2022-tickets-265017804387
mailto:inspirationteachinghub@inspirationtrust.org
https://twitter.com/InspirationTSH
https://www.facebook.com/InspirationTSH
https://www.instagram.com/inspirationtsh/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/inspiration-teaching-school-hub
https://www.inspirationteachingschoolhub.org/
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